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Dear Parents,
	
Even though November is a short school month for the children, there are still several important dates for you to mark down on your calendar.  
To begin with on Thursday, November 2nd at 9:00am, you will have the opportunity to have “Coffee with the Principal”.
The Ignacio Cruz School will be CLOSED from Monday, November 6th to Friday, November 10th, for Fall Recess. The school will reopen again on November 13th.
During the week of November 13th – 17th, our school will be celebrating “WEEK OF KINDNESS”. You will receive further information about the activities soon.
On Wednesday, November 22nd, the Ignacio Cruz School will be having a Half Day Session (8:00 am – 12:15 pm). It is also “School Spirit Day”. The school will then be CLOSED on Thursday, November 23rd and Friday, November 24th for Thanksgiving.
There will be a Scholastic Book Fair during the week of November 27th to 30th, as well as, a Chick-Fil-A Fundraiser on Tuesday, November 28th. Further information about these events will be sent to you later in the month.
	On Tuesday, November 28th and Wednesday, November 29th, the Ignacio Cruz School will be having Parent-Teacher Conferences.  The children will have early dismissal at 12:15 pm on both days. You will receive a note in your child’s folder with the specific day and time of your scheduled Parent-Teacher Conference.
Lastly, we have two friends celebrating their birthdays this month: Kaylani will be celebrating her 4th birthday on November 1st, and Anthony will be celebrating his 5th birthday on November 10th. We wish both our friends a very happy birthday!
May you and your family have a pleasant and peaceful Thanksgiving Celebration!

Sincerely Yours,
Mrs. Chita, Ms. Taveras, & Ms. Rosa
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